
Dear Parents and Families,
I am pleased to announce the upcoming launch of the 2024 Premier’s Challenge.  The
challenge will run from Monday 6th May to Friday 6th September 2024 and is open for all
students from Kindy to Year 6. Our students can participate with the support of a family
member reading to the child if they are unable to do so themselves.

The challenge is designed to encourage student’s reading enjoyment, regardless of how they
want to be involved, there is an opportunity for your child to participate.  To register, please
go to www.premiersreadingchallenge.wa.edu.au.

School Reports - Let’s Get Connected
Teachers are currently working on the Student Semester Reports which will be finalised for
your information at the end of term. Your child’s report will be available through
CONNECT.  If you require a hard copy, please contact the office.

Pre-Primary to Year Swimming Lessons
Swimming Lessons are coming up fast and notes have gone home today. The
cost will be $70.00, amended for increased bus costs and if you wish to enter into
a repayment, please contact the office. 

Mother’s Day Stall
Special thanks to our P & C for their annual Mother’s Day Stall and congratulations to
winners of the Mother’s Day Raffle. Almost $900 was raised towards installing cooling fans
in the under-cover area.

Congratulations to our Merit Award Winners
Yusuf Room 19

Jarom Room 24       Hunter Room 25
Joseph Room 27       Axel Room 28

Hannah Room 29       Elijah Room 32
Roman Room 30       Brookly Room 30

                         

Karen Macri, Principal
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We have selected two student entries from so many amazing designs from Year 3 – 6
to enter the Starkick Design a Jumper Competition. Our students demonstrated
through their drawings, what Merriwa ESC and football represents to them. 
We wish them good luck in the competition.

Room 25 have been working very hard this term. We are focusing on independence, developing
social skills and using a range of methods to effectively communicate with others. The children
had a very successful trip to Collective 115 Cafe. The children learnt about the importance of
road safety, following instructions and staying with a trusted adult. They were able to place
their food orders and practice paying for items with their own money. This experience allowed
the children to interact with the wider community. They sat and ate their meals, all whilst
interacting with their peers teachers, and cafe staff. We are all so proud of how well they did.
Good job everyone!

ROOM 25 NEWS



ROOM 24
This week we have enjoyed exploring outside. The students from Room 24 have been going to
the senior playground with class 26 and 27 to enjoy socialising and having a run around before a
busy day of learning. The older students have been a great influence on the younger students
and have been teaching them how to use the flying fox safely. Students in Room 24 have loved
getting outside in the sunshine and participating in the bike programme. The students have
been learning about bike safety and the importance of wearing a helmet. They have trialled a
range of equipment such as the scooters, trikes and bikes to find their perfect fit. 




